
LORD CREEK FARM CONES FUN DAY 

373 Hamburg Road (Rt. 156), Lyme, CT 

Saturday, May 6, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

The Connecticut Valley Driving Club (CVDC) is offering a Cones Fun Day on May 6th (rain 
date May 7th) at the beautiful Lord Creek Farm in Lyme CT.  This is a great event for 
beginners, as well as for seasoned competitors who’d like to kick off the spring driving 
season with some cones practice.  There will be two cones courses…one for Reverse 
Psychology and another for Gambler’s Choice…easy instructions for these games will be 
provided at the event.  Everyone will help set cones and time for each other. We’ll break 
for a picnic lunch around noon and will have a marked course for those who’d like to go 
for a short drive around the property.  No entry fee but donations to CVDC are welcome! 

• Please RSVP to Linda Rogers at lindarogers123@gmail.com by May 1, 2023. 

• Parking is on the left as you enter Lord Hill Lane off Rt. 156 (Look for CVDC sign).  

• Helmets and whip are required.  Proof of Rabies and Coggins vaccines is required.  
Please bring your own lunch, chair, and water for your horse/pony.  

• This event is for CVDC members...non-members may participate as long as they 
join the club on the day of the event for insurance purposes.  Membership forms 
can be found on the CVDC website https://www.cvdrivingclub.com/and will also 
be available at the event.   

• Waiver Forms for the CVDC and the Lyme Trail Association (LTA) will be available 
at the event and must be signed by all participants.  

• For additional event questions or directions, please contact Cynthia Bliven at 860-
333-4055, or Linda Rogers at 203-770-0444. 
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